
  

   

 

14 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

The second edition of ‘Inspiring Science’ has now been uploaded to the school website.   This 
newsletter amongst other things details many (but not all!) of the Science enrichment activities that 
took place during the last academic year during lesson time, lunchtimes, after school, weekends 
and even holidays.  I am very grateful to the staff who have worked hard to organise these 
additional activities which I am sure you will appreciate provide an engaging wealth of 
opportunities for the boys from Years 7 to 13.  Please do take a look at the newsletter which can 
be found on the Science curriculum page of the school website.  Please encourage your son to 
take full advantage of the additional opportunities available to him and do let us know if you or 
anyone you know is able to support our programme in the current academic year.   For ease the 
link is: http://www.bws-school.org.uk/Curriculum-Exams/Science/ 

Your sincerely 

 

Dr Emma Baker 
Director of Science 
 


